
I strongly oppose the restrictions this bill has the potential to put in place regarding the rights of law 
abiding, concealed carry permit holders.  There is no public safety argument here, nationally, concealed 
carry permit holders are more law abiding than any other sector of the public, including the law 
enforcement community. 
 
Without a demonstrable public safety aspect to this bill, the only conclusion is that the sponsors aim to 
further restrict the 2nd amendment rights of lawful citizens.  It appears you have turned a deaf ear to 
the recent judicial rulings at the District, Appellate, and the Supreme Court. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Hartig 
Hillsboro, Oregon 
 


